
  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

20th February 2023  

 

 

Dear Parents, 

 

World Book Day is on Thursday 3rd March 2023.  We will be celebrating books in English 

lessons throughout the day. 

Pupils are invited to come into school on World Book Day dressed as their favourite 

literary character, if they would like to.  There is no obligation to do so.  However, we 

would ask that all children bring in their favourite book to share and talk about in their 

English lessons.   

 

Please do contact me if you have any questions. 

 

Best wishes, 

Sophie 

 

Sophie Beckers 

Head of English & Drama 
 

 


